
SENGEREMA HIGH SCHOOL 

 
RE: STATEMENT TO STUDENTS CONCERNING HOME PACKAGES  

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

As your headmaster, I wish to remind you of the importance of taking 

responsibility for your learning. The home packages assigned to you is not merely 

a task to complete; it is a crucial part of your educational journey. It helps you 

reinforce the concepts taught in class, develop critical thinking skills, and cultivate 

a habit of self-discipline and an essential trait for future success. 

 

However, it has come to my attention that some of you may neglect to attempt or 

complete this vital work. Let me be clear: failing to do so is a missed opportunity 

for growth and a lack of respect for the efforts of your teachers, who prepare these 

materials to support your development. 

 

We all face challenges, but effort and accountability define the difference between 

success and failure. If you find the work difficult or have other barriers preventing 

completion, reach out to your teachers or any person who is able to tackle them. 

But you must take the first step as a responsible student before seeking for 

assistance. 

 

Moving forward, there will be consequences for failing to attempt the home 

packages without a valid reason, measure will be there for lazy students. These 

measures are not meant to punish but to instill a sense of responsibility and 

commitment in every student. 

 

Let us work together to ensure that every student fulfills potential. Your success is 

our shared goal, and we believe in your ability to rise to the occasion. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

……………… 

 

Headmaster 

   


